
January,	2019	
	

Dear	Parents/Guardians,	
	
Your	student	is	interested	in	joining	the	Gaming/Card	Club	at	SLPMS.		This	is	a	Club	
at	SLPMS	for	students	interested	in	video	games,	board	games,	and	card	games.		The	
Club	was	started	during	the	2015-2016	school	year.		We	will	be	playing	“the	
classics”	on	vintage	systems,	such	as	Super	Mario	Bros.	on	the	NES,	Super	Mario	
World	on	the	SNES,	and	Sonic	the	Hedgehog	on	SEGA.		We	will	also	be	playing	some	
newer	games.		We	will	adhere	to	games	that	are	rated	E10+	(Everyone	10	and	older)	
or	E	(Everyone).		We	will	not	play	games	rated	T	(Teen)	or	beyond.		
	
The	Club	will	meet	on	Mondays	from	2:15-4:30	p.m.	Students	are	able	to	take	the	
3:00	p.m.	and/or	4:30	p.m.	bus	home.		We	will	start	January	14	and	go	through	
March	25	(we	will	NOT	MEET	January	21	due	to	MLK	Jr.	Day,	and	we	will	NOT	
MEET	February	18	due	to	President’s	Day).		The	March	25	date	will	also	have	a	pizza	
party.		There	is	no	cost	for	the	Club!	
	
By	signing	this	form,	you	give	your	student	permission	to	join	the	Club.		Also,	I	am	
welcoming	students	to	bring	in	their	own	systems/games,	with	the	understanding	
that	neither	the	school	nor	myself	are	responsible	for	them.		If	you	have	any	
questions,	please	feel	free	to	contact	me.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
David	Burr	
(952)	928-6375	
burr.david@slpschools.org	
	
	
	
(Student	Name)	
	
	
	
(Student	Signature)	
	
	
	
(Parent	Signature)	


